
Dear Families, 

Our last trading day for 2021 will be Friday 10th December, online appointments are now available. 
We have extended our hours from the 16th November 2021 to 10th December 2021, this is a great 
opportunity for parents to purchase items for the New Year. These hours are:  

• Tuesdays: 8:30am - 1.00pm
• Wednesdays: 11am - 4.00pm
• Fridays: 8.30am - 1.00pm

As for Back to School, we would like to invite all families who require their children to be fitted, to 
make an appointment. Due to the number of children who require new uniforms, we are only taking 
appointments at this time. This enables us to ensure there are no long wait times and allows us to 
follow covid guidelines. 

We encourage families to make an order online when possible. 

Appointments are now available to book from Tuesday 18th January 2022 – Friday 28th January 2022, 
these hours are:  

• Tuesday 18th January: 10am – 4pm
• Wednesday 19th January: 10am – 4pm
• Friday 21st January: 10am - 4pm
• Monday 24th January: 10am – 4pm
• Tuesday 25th January: 10am – 4pm
• Thursday 27th January: 10am – 4pm
• Friday 28th January: 10am – 4pm

Appointments can be made by clicking the link below, it can also be found on the uniform page on 
the Collage website.  

https://penrithanglicancollege.permapleat.com.au/schoolbookings/ 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact us by email and we will respond 
during store opening hours. 

penrithanglican.uniforms@permapleat.com.au 

Kind Regards, 

Sharon Louis & Tanya Barnes 

Uniform Store  
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